
 

 

Year 3/4 Spring Term 

Happy New Year and welcome to the Spring term in Y3/4. We hope everyone has had a 
well-earned rest over Christmas and found time to relax and spend time with your families. To 

start 2025, we have a history themed term: Year 3 will be delving into the Stone Age and Year 4 will be learning 
about the Romans in Britain 

Key Dates: 
10th February – Safer Internet Day 
12th February – Valentine’s disco (afterschool for years 3-6) 
14th February – School closes for half term 
24th February – School reopens 
4th & 5th March – Parents evening  
7th March - World Book Day 
13th & 20th March – Y3 trip to Brantingham  
14th March – Y3 walk to Hessle Square 
19th March – Y4 Art Trip 
21st March – Comic Relief 
1st April – Y4 Easter Service at St Nicholas Church 
3rd April – Easter Craft Day 
4th April – Easter Egg Hunt (School closes) 
 

General 
-PE day is on a Monday. Your child can come to school wearing the correct PE kit: trainers, white 
t-shirt, black shorts and a CPPS PE hoody or plain black/navy hoodie.  
-Jewellery: One pair of single stud earrings is permitted. (The must be removed on PE days.) 
Children should not wear necklaces or bracelets but can wear a watch.   
-Please ensure that you child’s name is written on all pieces of uniform.  
 

Home Reading  
Children will continue to use their reading 

records to record their home reading, with all 
children aiming to read to an adult three times 

per week.  
 

All children in years 3 and 4 must bring their 
reading book and record to school every Friday. 

This will allow teachers to keep track of who 
has what book and ensure that books are not 

lost.  
 

Please remember to sign or initial your child’s 
record after they have read to you.  

The three Bs 
‘Book, bottle & bag’: please encourage your 
child to remember the three Bs in a morning 

to ensure they are ready for the day’s 
learning!  

   
 
 
 

Trips 
Y3 Brantingham Geography Field Work –  

13th & 20th March 
 

Y3 Hessle Square visit  – 14th March  
 

Y4 Art Sketching Trip – Wednesday 19th March 
  

Y4 Easter Service at St Nicholas’ Church – 
Tuesday 1st April (afternoon) 

Times Tables

 



 

 

“We need YOUR help!” 
Our school Parent and Teacher Association is 
always looking for volunteers to help organise 

and run fundraising events for the school. 
 

If you’re interesting in joining our PTA, please 
contact Mr Morgan 

(smorgan@cpickering.het.academy)  
 

Have you seen your child’s TT Rock Stars 
heatmap? By the end of Y4, children should 
have completed their heatmap and be fluent 

up to their 12 timetables. We recommend 
using TTRS 3 times per week for 10 minutes 

to support their learning of times tables.  
 

 
 

Swimming  
We have had the dates for Y4’s swimming 

lessons confirmed. Next term, they will swim at 
Beverley Road baths every afternoon from the 

5th-16th May.  
Further details will be sent out in due course.  

  

Water Bottles  
Please make sure your child brings a water 
bottle for use in the classroom. Children are 

using bottles from their packed lunches which 
are getting misplaced and lost.  

 
 

Being safe online:  
The UK Safer Internet Centre has recently updated its guides for parents and carers to keep 
children safe when using the internet. You can find lots of tips, advice, guides and resources to 
help keep your child safe online. These can be found on www.saferinternet.org.uk  
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